
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2021 

General Information 

REMINDER - Student Registration 
All students from Early Education (3-4 Year Program) to Grade 12 are now able to either register (new 
students) or verify their existing data (returning students) online. 
To ensure that your child receives a bus pass prior to the start of the next school year, you are required 
to complete registration by ​4:30pm on March 25, 2021​. This deadline will facilitate the routing of buses, 
bus pass production and data verification before the summer break while schools are still operating. 
To register, or to find more information about registering your child, visit Parkland School Division’s 
Registration webpage ​.  
Thank you for attention to this! 
 

Report Cards 
Report cards will go live on March 25.  On this day, you can access your child’s report card through 
PowerSchool​.   
 

Spring Break 
Our last day of school before spring break will be March 25.  Students will return on April 7, as April 6 is a 
PD day for staff. 
 

March Spirit Days 
Friday, March 12th - Team Spirit/Jersey Day 
Tuesday, March 17 - Green Day 
Thursday, March 25th - Pajama Day 
 

Strong Families Newsletter 
Check out this month’s Family Supports Newsletter, “ ​Stronger Together​”.  This issue focuses on ADHD 
and provides a variety of resources and supports.   

https://www.psd70.ab.ca/Registration.php
https://powerschool.psd70.ab.ca/public/home.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/139ueDjqMxID5dIiTBh7D5efp3Xe-CRfB/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 

This is only a snapshot of this month’s calendar.  To see the most up-to-date version, please click on this 
link ​, or on the calendar below. 

 

https://prescott.psd70.ab.ca/Events.php
https://prescott.psd70.ab.ca/Events.php


 

 

 

School Council & Fundraising Foundation 

School Council 
Our next meeting will be held virtually on ​March 3 at 6:30​.  You can access the link on the ​Prescott 
calendar ​ on the day of the meeting.  One of the topics of conversation during the upcoming meeting will 
be around the Alberta School Council Association Resolutions which will be voted on at their upcoming 
AGM in April.  To access a copy of the Resolutions for review prior to the meeting please ​click here​. 
 

Fundraising Foundation 
Our next meeting will take place on ​March 10​ ​at 6:30​ online.  You can access the meeting by going to our 
school calendar ​. 
 
Our 50-50 is almost sold out.....awesome job!!   The last day to purchase is today.   
The draw will be live on Facebook at 7 PM on Friday, March 5. 
 
Please check backpacks for the recent fundraising package that was sent out.  

https://prescott.psd70.ab.ca/Events.php
https://prescott.psd70.ab.ca/Events.php
https://www.albertaschoolcouncils.ca/public/download/files/173828
https://prescott.psd70.ab.ca/Events.php

